
REMINDER! EDF’s EXTERNAL EVALUATION: BRING IN YOUR PERSPECTIVES! 
  
Johannes Trimmel has been contracted by EDF to conduct this year’s external evaluation. 
Besides looking at the implementation of the Annual Work Programme 2015 we have also 
asked Johannes to look into our ways of working, how we can strengthen the impact of our 
work, the role of EDF in a changing political environment in Europe and to explore how we 
can build further on our strength having a Secretariat in Brussels, as well as National 
Councils, European NGOs and Associates as Members. 
  
Johannes will appreciate very much your input on what you think are important areas and 
issues to look at more in-depth, so that the external evaluation becomes highly relevant for 
us and out work in future. 
  
Please send proposals and ideas directly to Johannes at jotrimmel@gmail.com 

 Le BDF a certainement des remarques et suggestions à formuler à ce consultant   
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